Roger Wood

From: Heather Bagley <hbagley@pa.marion.fl.us>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 3:42 PM

To: Roger Wood

Subject: Re: Contact Us: 2021226123053

Mr. Wood,

Attached is a screenshot of these parcels with the dimensions. These dimensions are not usually displayed on our map
because these are actually considered a condominium.
If you have any questions please let me know.

Sincerely,

Heather Bagley, CFE, CCF
Ownership/GIS Database Manager
Marion County Property Appraisers Office




